
Following is an example of Census staff following up with a respondent via e-mail: 

---- Forwarded by Theresa M Reitz/GOVS/HQ/BOC on 05/22/2008 07:35 AM –
 
Sent by: Theresa M Reitz                                                
To cliffbutter@xxxx.gov                                                 

04/20/2007 09:55 AM                                                    
Subject    Reminder:  NPS-1                    
                                                                        

Good afternoon, Mr. Butter!  This is just a friendly reminder that the 
2006 NPS-1 submission is due.  Please submit your data via our website 
at http://harvester.census.gov/nps.  If you should need to speak with 
me, you may contact me at 1-800-352-7229.  Thank you for your 
participation!

Theresa

http://harvester.census.gov/nps

